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It would affect people with disabilities, full time jobs, people with kids, and the elderly 

to make voting unaccessible by mail. People who cannot stand in line, people who 

work during voting times, people with kids who cannot wait in line would struggle to 

make time to vote. This would greatly impact the amount of people voting which 

would lessen our ability to see everyone’s opinion on elections. If the only people 

who can vote are able-bodied and have the time to wait in line, we are not a true 

democracy.  


